
  DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Friday, September 24, 2021 

 

 

• BLP improved to 5-2 on the season with a 3-1 victory over Deer Park. Ashley Bell had 3 

goals, and Olivia Tuccillo, Brooke Gengler, and Sophia Corrado each had an assist. The 

girls host Miller Place on Tuesday at the turf. 

 

• Congratulations to the Junior High Girls’ soccer team on their first win of the season versus 

Brentwood North!  Great job girls! 

 

• You have no “clue” how excited I am for our production “Clue: On Stage.”  If you are 

interested in auditioning, please visit Ms. Olivieri in room 137 or grab an audition packet 

and application in the music hallway.  You must submit your virtual audition by Monday, 

September 27 at 3:00 pm.  So, grab your candlesticks and your finest attire and audition 

for BHS’s “Clue: On Stage.” 

• There will be a Family & Consumer Science (FACS) Club sign up meeting on Monday, 
September 27, in Room 109/111 at 7:15 am.  Please see Ms. Brush or Mrs. Schwartz if 
you have any questions. 
 

• The first LEO Club meeting will be on Tuesday, September 28, in Room 109 at 7:15 am.  
If you are interested in community service, please stop by! 

•  
The National English Honor Society will hold its first meeting on Tuesday, September 28, 
at 7:10 am in the High School Library.  All members are expected to attend.  If you have 
any questions, please see either Mrs. Johanson or Mrs. Small. 

 

• American Sign Language Club will hold its first meeting on Wednesday, September 29, in 
Room 208.  New members are welcome. 
 

• Any students interested in joining Babylon Buddies, the first meeting of the school year 
will be on Thursday, September 30, at 7:10 am in Rowe Hall. 
 

• ALL STUDENTS please check your school email daily.  Appointments with the Guidance 
Counselors are starting, and you will receive your appointment through your school email. 
 


